
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  1-11-20 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Paul Hockin called the meeting to order at 11:17. 
Other officers present were Dee Gilliland, Bob Herndon, and Cheri Anglin. 
It was noted that a quorum was established with 17. 
 
Walter Atkinson gave a safety presentation on radio communications. 
 
Paul thanked Dee for providing lunch.  Coley will cook catfish and chicken in February. 
 
Tony moved that the minutes be approved, Boyd seconded it, and they were approved. 
 
Guests included returning guest, Gary Barnett. 
 
Activities committee members Bill Lehr and Cheri will work on a February social. 
 
Dee gave the financial report.  Cash on hand is sufficient to meet budgeted expense 
needs through June 30, 2020 and also to complete the concrete floors in our new 
clubhouse hangar. 
 
Carlton reported on Carl Fox’s C-140, but the lawyer is very busy right now.  Carlton 
suggested that the club raffle off the plane. 
 
Dr. Bob moved to adjourn at 12:29, and Carlton seconded it. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 
 


